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HIRING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
New Vice-Principal for Mitchell Elementary School 
 
Steinbach, MB. May 17, 2024 – The Hanover School Division Board of Trustees is 
pleased to announce the appointment of Brandon Kipe as the vice-principal of 
Mitchell Elementary School, effective September 2024. 
 
Brandon has been the interim vice-principal at Carman Collegiate in the Prairie Rose 
School Division since January 2024. He has also served as a guidance counsellor since 
April 2023 and has held various teaching positions at the school since 2019. 
 
Brandon earned his Bachelor of Education from the University of Winnipeg (2019) 
and is currently enrolled in a Post-Baccalaureate Diploma in Counselling. 
 
The Board of Trustees wishes Brandon all the best in his new position for the 2024-25 school year and 
welcomes him to the Hanover School Division. 
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About Hanover School Division 
Hanover is a student-centred school division striving for excellence while developing skills and 
promoting values for a productive and wholesome life. Representing 19 schools in Southeast Manitoba, 
Hanover School Division consists of approximately 8,600 students and 1,100 employees. 
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